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There are many people who deserve to be acknowledged for their
role in working with the Healthy Start program of Baton Rouge: all
the ladies (and gents) working for Healthy Start over the last four
years, all those at Family Road of Greater Baton Rouge, the MCH
group in New Orleans, and our initial CityMatch taskforce. Special
mention must go to Dena Morrison and Jamie Roques, who spent
those long initial hours writing the original Healthy Start grant with
me.
At Louisiana State University (LSU), special mention goes to Mar-
tin Hugh-Jones who has provided the epidemiology expertise through
all stages of this project. In addition, Monika Arthold, Marina Mons,
and Misty Richard have either worked with Healthy Start itself or
data/Geographic Information System (GIS) aspects — we thank
you all. Again, two special mentions must be made: Farrell Jones
who designed the Healthy Start database and has spent many hours
working on, perfecting, and tweaking it, and Jason Blackburn, who
has been my right-hand man through all the WHOCC projects. Even
though he is a PhD student, his GIS expertise already outdistances
mine.
Andrew Curtis would also like to acknowledge the help and exper-
tise offered over the years by Nina Lam at LSU, Charles Croner at
the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention, my PhD advisor
Stewart Fotheringham, and John Anderson, John Ernst, and Paul
Farnsworth for their continued support.
Finally, thanks must be extended to Louisiana State University, which
funded this research to varying degrees through a host of seed and
travel grants.


